
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

      GOA PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION   
 

Physical efficiency test for the post of Junior Scale 

Officer of Goa Police Service (Deputy 

Superintendent of Police)  
 

The Physical efficiency test for the post of Junior Scale 

Officer of Goa Police Service (Deputy Superintendent of 

Police) will be conducted by the Commission on 

12/12/2023. 

  

Candidates should make their own arrangement to 

reach the assigned center well before the reporting time 

as mentioned on their hall ticket. Candidates are 

requested to check their email for further details and those 

who cannot download their hall ticket by 08/12/2023, 

should personally report to the office of the Commission on 

11/12/2023, during office hours along with their Identity 

proof to collect their hall ticket. Candidates without Hall 

Ticket will not be allowed to answer the Physical 

efficiency test.   

 


